
 

 

 

 
 
January 7, 2021 
 
Press Release: 
 
NOTICE OF SISTERS PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS BUSINESS MEETING AND 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
The Sisters Park & Recreation District Board will hold a business meeting on Tuesday, January 12, 
2021 at 4:30pm with an executive session pursuant to ORS 192.660(2)(e) to conduct 
deliberations with persons designated by the governing body to negotiate real property 
transactions. 
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the board of directors meeting will be conducted over Zoom (LINK: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4594870728) however, due to the executive session, media may 
attend in person at the Coffield Center. Please contact Sarah Hyatt, Recording Secretary, at (541) 
549-2091 to make a request for accommodations for persons with disabilities. 
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